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Dear Parents, 

What an awesome job our students (and you) have done with our Apex program. We congratulate you for 
all your efforts! We are in the final stretch now! (Keep in mind; we won’t have another major fundraiser for 
our school until next year!) Here are a few things for you to know for our event tomorrow. 
 
PREPARING your child for TOMORROW: 
 

• Every student will be given an Apex T-Shirt when they get to class in the morning 

• Wear shoes that are comfortable 

• Get a good night’s sleep 

• Eat a healthy breakfast  

• Stay hydrated – start tonight! 

 
We need your help!  If every student gets just 1 MORE sponsor tonight for $1/lap or a $30 flat donation, 
that would increase our total earnings for our school by over $12,000… in just one night!!!  
 
A reminder that this year our donation collection is completely online to make the collection process 
easier and faster. Of course, sponsors can still pay by cash/check if they choose, we just ask that these 
donations be turned into the school tomorrow so that students receive credit. 

 

➢ Apex has also partnered with the Thirst Project to help end the global water crisis. For every 

student who reaches $10 per lap pledged for their school, Apex will donate (on their dime) to 

help provide up to 4 years of clean drinking water for someone in need. 

 
FUN RUN EVENT TIMES (Parents please come out and cheer on the students) 
  

9:30 AM – Grades Pre-K, 1 & 4 

10:25 AM – Grades 2 & 3 

11:20 AM – Grades ECS, K & 5 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Farmington Woods PTA and  

Mrs. Winston Pierce, Principal 

 

The Apex FUN RUN Event is TOMORROW! 
…so please get your pledges in TODAY! 


